
John S. Chavez 

General Manager 

commeNA ?. O 0V 
470 S. Glenwood Drive) 

P. 0. Box 5365 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

January 24, 1959 

PRospecL, 2-5211 

El Paso, Texas 

We were very pleased to receive your kind letter of January 17, 
1959 and we certainly appreciate the complete details on your 
logging. 

We shall certainly try our best to continue with the power and 
efficiency of our transmitting equipment t 

KOYE wishes you and yours the best for this year of 1959. 

Yours very truly, 

toiii . Chave / 
JSC:ge 


